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Traffic Advisory-Girod Street (Loyola Ave. to S. Liberty St.) 
 
The S&WB will begin replacing a 12” water main on Girod St. between Loyola Ave. and South 
Liberty Street on Monday, May 26, 2014.  It is anticipated that the construction activities will be 
finished by July 9, 2014.   One lane on Girod Street in the river bound direction will remain open.  The 
river bound right and shoulder lanes will be closed during construction activities. 
 
Boh Bros. Construction Company, working for the Sewerage and Water Board, will be installing a 
new 12” water main to serve the area.  This work is part of a larger FEMA funded $184 million dollar 
waterline replacement program designed to improve the water distribution system infrastructure that 
was damaged by Hurricane Katrina. 
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